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20 February 2020
Dear QVS supporter,
March Social and Video lllustrated Talk — “How is TV made?”

| know, only too well, that it is cold and wet outside, that our ditches are running
with water (this month of the year is not known as ‘February Fill-Dyke for nothing)
and that our gardens are soggy and saturated, making any attempt at gardening
a very muddy pastime. However, despite the weather, snowdrops, daffodils and
other spring flowers are pushing through and hopefully, warmer, drier weather is
on its way. So, please, may | ask you to make every effort to ensure that you join
us for your Society’s Spring Social Evening, which will take place on 10 March
2020 in Quainton's Memorial Hall, starting at 7.30pm.

QVS has been extremely fortunate to have been blessed with some excellent
speakers over recent years and, on this occasion, we are particularly delighted to
be able to welcome Gill Tierney again. Gill is the Executive Producer of
Antiques Roadshow and has also produced such programmes as Gardener’s
World, Coast and Hairy Bikers!

Those of you with long enough memories, and who came to our 2010 March
Social, will remember the fascinating insight into the world of TV that Gill gave us
then. So, do not miss this unique opportunity to learn more about the making of
some of our most favourite TV programmes.

Gill and Paul live at The Boot in Upper Street and are, obviously, very fond of
Quainton because, although their work and interests take them both a long way
from Buckinghamshire, The Boot is the second home in which they have lived in
the village. They are probably to be credited with having undertaken one of the
closest house moves ever as, a few years ago, when The Boot last became
available, they moved into it - all the way from the converted barn on the opposite
side of the road!

As usual, wine and refreshments will be available from the start of the evening
and we very much look forward to your company for a fascinating and enjoyable
evening.



Best wishes — Martin
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